
Planning Board Meeting 

November 4, 2020 

Lovell Maine 

Members present; Chairman Heinrich Wurm, Richard Legere, Karen Bacchiocchi, Diane 

Caracciolo, Jane Lansing and Kevin McDonald.  

Also present; C.E.O. Alan Broyer, Sarah Clemmons, Jon Bliss, Tim Sheehan and Lynn Sheehan. 

Meeting called to order by Chairman Wurm at 7:00 pm. 

Minutes; Motion to approve by Ms. Bacchiocchi, vote is unanimous. 

C.U. Application; 

The Carol Stewart project is presented by Mr. Bliss. Questions by the Board are addressed. A 

site walk was conducted on 7/10/2020. Motion to approve application by Mr. McDonald, vote is 

unanimous to do so. 

Old Business; 

The Hunsicker project is updated. Question about the septic is addressed. All is in order.  

The comprehensive plan is moving forward. There is an ad for interested persons in the local 

papers and the selectmen have allocated funds. 

The C.E.O. Report is presented by Mr. Broyer. 

Other Business; 

The Sheehan project is discussed and it is decided that a site walk will take place on 11/11/2020 

at 10am. 

The Board would like to take a moment and thank Mr. Ron McAllister for his many years of 

service to the Town of Lovell. Mr. McAllister has served the town of Lovell in many positions 

over the last 45 years and the Board appreciates his service. Thank you, Ron!  

Motion to adjourn by Ms. Bacchiocchi at 8:09 pm.  

 


